
Bentex Recalls Children’s Clothing Sets Due To Lead  
 
Recall Date: 23 November 2022 

Description: Bentex Group Inc is initiating a voluntary recall of Children’s Clothing Sets due 
to lead in the surface prints. The recall involves the children’s clothing sets in nine different 
Disney themed sets and various sizes. For a complete list of affected products, please visit 
the CPSC website. 

The following garment was sold at The Exchange: 
 

  
 
 
Hazard: The textile ink painted on the recalled clothing sets contains levels of lead that 
exceed either the federal lead paint ban or the federal lead content ban, posing a lead 
poisoning hazard. Lead is toxic if ingested by young children and can cause adverse health 
issues. 
Remedy: Consumers should stop using the recalled garments immediately and contact 
Bentex for a full refund. 

Incidents/Injuries: To date, no illnesses or complaints related to these products have 
been reported. 

Sold at: Worldwide Exchanges and other retailers from November 2021 through August 2022. 

Consumer Contact: Consumers may contact Bentex Toll Free #: 800-451-0285 or visit 
www.bentex.com. 

Manufacturer: Bentex Group Inc 

Recall #: 22-024 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls
http://www.bentex.com/

